
INFORMATION TO BIDDERS 
for 

Contract No. BE22-037 
Bartlett Regional Hospital Emergency Department Ventilation Upgrades 

ISSUED BY:           City and Borough of Juneau 
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

155 South Seward Street 
Juneau, Alaska 99801 

Date Issued: July 9, 2021  

The following information is posted online.  Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts Division 
webpage at: https://juneau.org/engineering-public-works/current-bids-and-rfps. This is not an 
addendum.  

 PRE-PROPOSAL WALK-THROUGH: A non-mandatory walk-through of the project site will be
held at 3260 Hospital Drive, Emergency Department entrance at 8:30 a.m., Alaska time, July 21,
2021. Pre-registration required. Proposers intending to participate shall notify Paula Osborn in
the CBJ Engineering Contracts Division, at 907-586-0800 extension 4195, or email
contracts@juneau.org by 4:30 p.m., on July 20, 2021.
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